
The contents of the publication from which these extracts have been taken are copyright works and without prior permission or save as permitted by statute may not be 
copied or otherwise reproduced (even for internal purposes) or resold. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  

    Section:  News
    Edition:  Highlands & Islands 
    Date:  20 August 2014
    Page:  14  

 

 
Circulation:  63796
Source:  ABC Dec 2013

 

 

Ref:  89289826

250,000 Scots
not properly fed
– poverty study
SURVEY
Almost one million Scots
cannot afford adequate
housing conditions and
more than a quarter of a
million are not properly
fed, research has shown.
The largest study of

poverty ever conducted in
the UK found that the per-
centage of households
falling below society’s min-
imum standard of living
has increased from 14% to
33%across theUKover the
last 30 years.
Experts have criticised

the UK Government’s
poverty strategy and have
called on both Holyrood
and Westminster to do
more to tackle depriva-
tion.
Almost one in three peo-

ple (30%) cannot afford to
heat their homes properly
in winter, with about
350,000 children living in
coldhomesduring thewin-
ter months.
A quarter of adults have

skimped on food so that
others inthehouseholdcan
eat and 30,000 children

live in families who cannot
afford to feed them prop-
erly.
The survey also shows

levels of poverty in Scot-
landareslightly lower-18%
of children andadultswere
poor at the end of 2012
compared with 22% in the
rest of the UK.
Similarly, 13% of adults

in paid work are poor in
Scotland, compared to 17%
in the UK.
The Poverty and Social

Exclusion in the United
Kingdom (PSE) project
compared people’s living
standards with the mini-
mum standards the public
believes everyone should
have.
The findings of the study

will bediscussedat a confer-
ence in Edinburgh today.
Professor Nick Bailey,

from theUniversity of Glas-
gow, said: “TheUKGovern-
ment continues to ignore
the deep problems in the
Scottish and UK labour
markets; they do not have
adequatepolicies toaddress
this growing problem. UK
and Scottish governments
both need to do more.”




